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Maureen Nolan

From:
Sent: May 7, 2024 9:50 AM
To: Maureen Nolan
Subject: Road allowance closure PL20240049

Hi Maureen. If you require a more formal response, please let me know, or you can call me at  

I feel the road allowance should remain open for the following reasons.   I believe that this piece is already fenced off 
and may already be grazed so it is being used, which I think is fine. But  

This road allowance was cleared at one time and surveyed using funds from taxpayers, I am one of those long time 
healthy funders. 
I feel it is one of the rights as a Canadian citizen to use this piece of public land for: 

 Walking
 Horse back riding
 Access to hunting
 For kids to venture, explore, play and be kids.
 Accessing other lands via this road/land as it relates to business or commerce.

We use it for these purposes. 

A public tax funded piece of piece of property should not be closed. The land is the county’s and the county’s 
constituents land. 

I hope this helps explain my position. 
Steven Winkler 
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Maureen Nolan

From:
Sent: November 25, 2024 6:13 PM
To: Legislative Services
Cc: Maureen Nolan
Subject: bylaw C-8591-2024-pl20240049

I am responding to the above notice. This will be the third time. I hope to come to the hearing on December 10, but may 
not be able to attend for reasons of out of town work.  
 
I feel the road allowance should remain open for the following reasons. 
This road allowance was surveyed and built using funds from tax payers, I am one of those long time heavy funders. 
I feel it is one of the rights as a Canadian citizen to use this piece of public land for: 

 Walking 
 Horse back riding 
 Access to hunting 
 For kids to venture, explore, play and be kids.  
 Accessing other lands via this road/land as it relates to business or commerce.  

 
A publicly tax funded road allowance should not be altered for one single person’s benefit. The land is the county’s and 
the county’s constituents land. 
 
The notice I received does not indicate the reason for the request. I would vote yes, for the land to be used for a 
purpose such as cattle grazing, so a lease could be entertained. That would be a win win win. This model is used 
for millions and million of other acres in Canada. Even in this county.     
 
I hope this helps explain my and my family’s position. 
I hope to see you at the hearing, feel free to call with questions 
Steven Winkler 
 

From: Logan Cox <LCox@rockyview.ca>  
Sent: February 17, 2022 1:25 PM 
To:  
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] - road closure app. number PL20210179 Attention of the planning & Development Services 
 
Good Afternoon Mr. Winkler, 
 
If you can please expand on your email below with your concerns over this road closure application it would be greatly 
appreciated. Your emails will be included in a summary of agency and landowner comments on the application which 
will be shared with the applicant and Council should the application proceed.  
 
Sincerely, 
LOGAN COX, BA 

Planner | Planning and Development Services   
 
Rocky View County Planning and Development Services is fully operational with some alternative processes. 
Please see our website for more information and application processes: www.rockyview.ca/building-planning  
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